Pe Box 392 youngsville, NC 27596 march 9, 2021 From: Lisa Michaelis Re: 15A NCAC 10D, 0103 Dear Members of the Commission: I request that the proposed changes to the above Rule 15 ANCAC100.0103 "Hunting on Game Lands" be reviewed in The up coming legislative Session as set out in NCGS 150B 21.3.

I further request That The Rule (s) be thought of you today... I further request That The Rule (s) be Subject to a delayed effective dateas set out in that same provision. just wanted you to know. Thank you for your consideration. Lisa Prichaelis had to think of you because hearing about the threat to equestrians being able to use The William Silver Gameland. Horses are big business in NC and we need trails to ride on. Please don't shut us out. We spend a lot of money in This state. We and important to NC economy-Trail riding I is an important infrest obours

Snyder, Ashley B

From:

Debra Dangelo <ddangel1313@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Thursday, March 11, 2021 9:36 AM

To:

Rules, Oah

Subject:

[External] Preserve Equestrian Access to Trails!

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to Report Spam.

Debra D'Angelo 333 Major Rd Carthage, NC 28327

March 11,2021

s Review Commission

6714 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-6700

Re: [15A NCAC 10D .0103]

Members of the Commission:

I request that the proposed changes to the above rule, 15A NCAC 10D .0103 "Hunting on Game Lands," be reviewed in the upcoming legislative session as set out in N.C.G.S. 150B-21.3. I further request that the rule(s) be subject to a delayed effective date as set out in that same provision.

Please ensure that equestrian trails are preserved in NC! Our horse community is very strong and the reason I moved to NC and I am relocating **within** the state because of equestrian activities in the state!

Thank you for your consideration.

Debra D'Angelo

Snyder, Ashley B

From: Dee Charbonnet <zuzudee@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 2:38 PM

To: Rules, Oah

Subject: [External] Objection to Rule 15A NCAC 10D .0103

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to Report Spam.

From: Dolores Charbonnet

190 Greening Way Cameron, NC 28326

March 10, 2021

TO: N.C. Rules Review Commission 6714 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-6700

Re: [15A NCAC 10D .0103]

Members of the Commission:

I request that the proposed changes to the above rule, 15A NCAC 10D .0103 "Hunting on Game Lands," be reviewed in the upcoming legislative session as set out in N.C.G.S. 150B-21.3. I further request that the rule(s) be subject to a delayed effective date as set out in that same provision.

Thank you for your consideration.

D. Charbonnet

PS - As land across North Carolina is being consumed by development equestrians of all ranges are being shoved away. The equestrian industry in Moore County alone brings in over 8 million dollars annually. In 2017 an economic study said NC horse owners and related business' brought 2 billion dollars to NC. When tourism, horse shows, clinics etc are accounted for the increase in NC income is another 1.4 billion dollars. NC is 10th in the country for horse ownership, with over 30% of our households having at least 1 active horse enthusiast. To lose even one riding venue is so detrimental to our activities. To lose whole ranges of land even more so. Thank you for considering our request.